
F e d e r a l  R e s e r v e  B a n k

O F  D A L L A S

Dallas, Texas, September 19, 1944

To the Member Bank Addressed:

At a meeting of the Board of Directors of the bank, held September 6, 
1944, the following changes were made in the official staff, effective as of 
October 1, 1944.

Mr. W. D. Gentry, Vice President and Cashier, was elected First Vice 
President of the bank, succeeding Mr. E. B. Stroud, who has resigned to 
resume the general practice of law.

Mr. E. B. Austin, Vice President in charge of the Houston Branch, was 
elected Vice President and Cashier of the bank.

Mr. L. G. Pondrom, Vice President in charge of the San Antonio Branch, 
was elected Vice President in charge of the Houston Branch.

Mr. W. H. Holloway, General Auditor of the bank, was elected Vice Pres­
ident in charge of the San Antonio Branch.

Mr. F. T. Novey, Manager of the Auditing Department, was elected 
General Auditor of the bank.

Yours very truly,

R. R. GILBERT
President
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